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Steinhauser Appointed to NH Waste
Management Council
APRIL 30, 2019

Sanborn Head is proud to announce the recent appointment of Eric Steinhauser, P.E., CPESC, CPSWQ to
the New Hampshire Waste Management Council.

Eric was appointed to represent Licensed Sanitary or Environmental Engineers by the Governor and Executive Council on April 17. The Waste
Management Council is composed of thirteen members representing industry, business, municipalities, public health, academia, and
conservation commissions. As a voting member, Eric will have the opportunity to consult and advise the New Hampshire Director of the Waste
Management Division in regard to policy, programs, goals and operations. Eric completed the oath of office on April 30 and will serve a four-year
term.

Visit the following link to learn more about the New Hampshire Waste Management Council.

https://www.nhec.nh.gov/waste/index.htm
https://www.sanbornhead.com/
https://www.sanbornhead.com

